
 

 

 

More on the easing of restrictions 

 

Although we have not officially resumed the sign of peace, people seem to 

be doing so spontaneously.  If you give the sign of peace, please be sure 

not to make your neighbor uncomfortable by requiring physical contact. 

 Simply saying “Peace be with you” to your neighbor is sufficient and safe.   

 

If you are going to receive communion on the tongue, please wait until the 

end of the communion line to receive.   

 

Parishioners who are fully vaccinated have the option of using a face mask 

in the Main Church and the East Wing of the church.  It is certainly 

acceptable to continue wearing face masks since we will all be in a closed 

space for a significant period of time with many people.  You may also want 

to wear a face covering if you are still concerned about your own 

vulnerability or the vulnerability of others, especially young children. 

 

Face coverings are required in Deacon John Hall.   


